
 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

 
Reception =  Eloise McManus 
Class 1 =  Elsie Aspinall 
Class 2 =   Andrew & Alex Rutkowski-Perks 
Class 3 =   Helen Dinnis 
Class 4 =  Aimee Kew 
Class 5 =  Armaan Qadir 
Class 6 =   Zoe Bedford 

 

 
 

For  showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust & Honesty 

Bunnies =  Harrison Sweeney  
Owls =   Max Aspin 
Reception =   Renny Harper-Wilkinson 
Class 1 =    Alban Benjamin 
Class 2 =   Marshal Goldie 
Class 3 =  Willow Thresher 
Class 4 =   Fidiya Zahra 
Class 5 =    Achilles Yaccabe-Micallef 
Class 6 =   Neve Smith 

Stars of  the 

Week 

Do you have any girls swimming costumes or boys 

trunks aged 7,8,9,10, 11 or 12 years that your       

children no longer fits? We are 

collecting spare swimwear and 

old towels for children who 

forget theirs. Please drop 

them of with  Tammy in our 

front office. Thank you.  

Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 26th May 2021 

Bunnies =   Thomas Laverick 
Owls =  Henry Sunderland 
Reception =  Olivia Ashton 
Class 1 =   Isabelle Butterworth 
Class 2 =   Zubayda Mahmood 
Class 3 =  Neve Jacques 
Class 4 =   Joshua Gittins 
Class 5 =     Adam Bux 
Class 6 =     Matt Robinson 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Over the next couple of weeks Mrs Faith and 

Miss Thomas (Sharon) will be leaving us (just for 

a little while) to have their babies. We wish them 

well and can not 

wait to meet the 

new additions to 

their families. 

It’s a draw between Calder and Stoodley! 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

PLEASE HELP KEEP OUR 

CHILDREN SAFE & PLEASE 

DO NOT PARK ON THE     

YELLOW LINES OUTSIDE 

SCHOOL! 

Changes to the School Day 

Thank you to all the parents who responded to our 

proposal to changing slightly the timings of the school 

day. These responses have been reviewed by the 

Governing Body and these changes will now go 

ahead. These changes will be made as soon as we 

can move away from the bubble system we are      

currently running. Please remember this will 

mean Nursery and Key Stage 2 will 

finish at 3:15pm and Key Stage 1 at 

3:10pm. The website has been    

updated with the normal timings of 

the school day. Thank you. 

Nursery Parents, please ensure your September 

contracts are back with us by Friday this week. 

This is so we can start allocating places and ar-

ranging staffing for September.  




